BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

REGULAR MEETING APRIL 15, 1996

The regular meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Roy Andrews: Also present were Al Hunter, Steve Aspin, and Larry:Russell, and Township Manager James Totten.

Motion was made to elect Al Hunter chairman, Roy Andrews vice-chairman, and Steve Aspin secretary. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion carried to accept minutes 4-0.

Metion made to set meeting dates for October 28, 1996, and April 14, 1997. Motion carried 4-0.

Discussion: Holiday Inn Express will request a variance for a sign at a meeting to be announced later.

Motion to adjourn at 8 p.m. carried 4-0.

Larry Russell, Secretary